
Headteacher’s Update Monday 9th September 

 
What is happening this week?  
This week sees the start of some of our external providers who will be starting after-school 
clubs.   A letter outlining the other after-school clubs, led by school staff, will be shared with 
parents shortly.  Look out for email entitled AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES AUTUMN 1  
 
New starters  
Our wonderful new starters have made a brilliant beginning to their life at RTS. 
They ended their first week enjoying lunch with their year six buddies. You can fol-
low things happening in school via the school’s Instagram feed @rtsharrogate . 
Thanks to Jo and her fabulous kitchen team for helping our youngest children  
enjoy their first  school lunch.  
 
Uniform  
Thank you to everyone who has supported our renewed focus on school uniform. 
It was wonderful to see everyone looking so smart at the start of the year. Please   
remember that we are asking all children with long hair to ensure that it is tied 
back.  
 
Meet the class teacher for Years 1-6 
This session is a chance for parents to meet their child’s new teacher in the class-
room.  Please do come along if you are available.  Dates are as follows: 

 

  

RICHARD TAYLOR    
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                  

 

Wednesday 11th Sept 3:20pm Airedale (Yr1), Dentdale, Wharfedale, Ribblesdale 

Thursday 12th Sept 3:20pm Wensleydale 

Monday 16th Sept 3:20pm Coverdale 

Wednesday 18th Sept 3:20pm Swaledale, Nidderdale 

The Go-To 
The GoTo is a free resource for families and children who are struggling with their mental 
health. It has some wonderful resources for adults and children. It can be accessed via the 
link below: 
The Go-To - Emotional wellbeing and mental health (thegoto.org.uk)  
 

Drop off and pick up 
Hall Lane is an especially busy road/pavement at this time.  Please park with the good and 
safety of others in mind.  Thank you. 
 
ROLL UP, ROLL UP! 
Hannah Rae Arts Club after-school has places available.  If you would like a place, contact the  Office so 
they can add this to your ParentPay account or payment.  01423 563078 
LAST CHANCE to sign up for Yr3-4 for Harrogate Theatre Club.  We will open this 
to Yr5-6 by the end of the week if there are spaces available. 
 
September 2025 
Yes, we are already taking bookings for prospective parents to visit the school. If 
you know anyone who is looking for a place in the September 2025 intake please  
encourage them to book a Headteacher’s tour via the Office.  

https://thegoto.org.uk/

